The International Forestry Workcamp 2015 in Poland!

17-31. July 2015

In this year Union of European Foresters has decided to organize annual International

Forestry Workcamp in Poland.

In cooperation with Polish State Forests National Holding and Polish Association of Foresters

and Wood Technologists (SITLiD), we have an offer for students of forestry faculties, to meet

in Antonin Forest District (Rychtalskie Forest Promotional Complex), middle-west Poland.

Participants can take part in practical forestry work in the biggest EU forest national holding,
exchange information and experiences, get to know each other and strengthen international
cooperation.

You can help us in the Summer inventory of red deer’s, night counting of butterflies, simple

work in forest protection, etc.



Alongside work in the forestry districts, where participants can receive experience in forestry
practice, in the programme there are also field trips with various themes. These trips will

help participants to get to know the people and the culture of the region.

In two neighbouring, renovated old buildings with nice rooms including bathrooms and
kitchens we have accommodation for 15 people. Area is located in the park, close to the
wood-hunting palace that comes from XIX™ century. There is also an office of Antonin Forest

District nearby.

We provide you with 3 meals. Service is nice and professional.




3

7

Close to this place you can find lake area, thousands hectares of forests, Natura 2000 bird
area, nature reserves, etc.

Participants have at one’s disposal bicycles, bonfire place.



For the duration of the work camp each participant will receive a total 190 Euro pocket
money.

UEF supports at least two participants by a travel expenses subsidy, which can be requested
through the national UEF member organizations.

Students must speak English.

Transportation will be given from Wroclaw International Airport or from Ostréw

Wielkopolski railway station.

If you have any questions and any other comments please send e-mail to Mr Adam Catka -

Head of Antonin Forest District adam.calka@poznan.lasy.gov.pl

In order to register, please fill in the registration form at the bottom of this page:

http://www.european-foresters.eu/forestry-education

We expect your registrations to the Workcamp not later, than 10™ of June.

We are waiting for YOU!

See you in Poland!




